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Department of Energy 3%~ 66
' Chicago Operations Office

9800 South Cass Avenue
Argonne, Illinois 60439
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Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief ' g kh
g

Transportation Certification Branch hDivision of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety, NMSS Z- SEP1 -I
ISO 2* d'U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 3

U. s. g,,eg,d'a'*foryWashington, D.C. 20555 ce, ,,,, /9
/,/Nes

Dear Mr. MacDonald: Maatsuten
CS

SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF CZRTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE NO. 6115 #s(,-

Reference: Letter, MacDonald to Department of Energy, dated July 22, 1982

The referenced letter informed us that the subject Certificate of Compliance
was to expire September 30, 1982. We have discussed the renewal with Argonne
National Laboratory, the primary user of the Model R1010-0032 shipping
container, covered by the subject Certificate of Compliance. They wish to
continue to have Nuclear Regulatory Conunission certification on the container,
and inform us there have been no problems or transportation incidents
associated with the use of this container.

Consequently, please renew the subject Certificate of Compliance and continue
to list Argonne National Laboratory as a registered user of this container.

Sincerely,

$$
. M. Moser, Director

Operational and Environmental
Safety Division

cc T. L. Dunckel, EP, HQ
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